
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Your chance to be involved in your area 
 

Residents are invited to come along to 
 

Weoley Ward 

Forum meeting 
on 

     
 

18 October 2017 

at 6.30pm 
at Allens Cross Community 

Association,  

Tinkers Farm Road,B31 1RH 
 

Final Discussion on the Local Innovation Fund 
 

If you have any access issues or special/particular requirements  
Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664 

E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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